
 
 

TILMAN J. FERTITTA NEW OWNER OF THE HOUSTON 
ROCKETS 

 
HOUSTON – The Houston Rockets announced today that Tilman J. Fertitta has officially closed on his 
purchase of the NBA Houston Rockets and Clutch City Sports and Entertainment.  The NBA Board of 
Governors unanimously approved Fertitta to join the ranks of an NBA owner yesterday, setting the stage for 
the commencement of the Fertitta era. 
 
According to Fertitta, “I could not be happier.  To own the Rockets in my hometown of Houston is a dream 
come true.  I promise to continue to make this city proud of the Rockets and to do what we can to bring home a 
championship.” 
 
Fertitta was a former limited partner of Charlie Thomas when he owned the team back in the early 1980’s.  
Fertitta paid a record price for the team of $2.2 billion dollars to former Rockets owner Leslie Alexander.  
According to Fertitta, “Leslie has left an indelible mark on Houston sports history.  Not only did he bring two 
championships to our city, he created a winning environment and culture.  He is a tough act to follow.” 
 
Leslie Alexander stated, “I have been friends with Tilman since 1993, so it is my great honor to announce that 
Tilman and his family have been able to fulfill their dream of owning the Houston Rockets.  Tilman’s passion, 
commitment to excellence, and unrivaled love for the city of Houston are going to serve him well as a great 
owner of this proud franchise.” 
 
WHAT: Introduction of Tilman J. Fertitta as owner of the Houston Rockets 
 
WHEN: Tuesday, Oct. 10, 2017 
 12:00 p.m. Noon CT (Time subject to change) 
 
WHO: Rockets Owner Tilman J. Fertitta 
 Rockets CEO Tad Brown 
 
WHERE: Press Conference Room 
 Toyota Center (1510 Polk Street, Houston, TX 77002) 
 
DETAILS: Media should enter the building via the press entrance located at the intersection of La Branch 

and Clay Streets.  Please bring your Rockets 2017-18 season credential, or a current form of 
media identification from an accredited news outlet for entry.  Parking will be available in the 
Toyota Tundra Parking garage by using the Leeland Street entrance and proceeding to the third 
level. 

 
CONTACT: Dancie Perugini Ware Public Relations 

713-224-9115 
Dancie Ware  dancie@dpwpr.com 
Katelyn Gosslee katelyn@dpwpr.com 
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